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Dear Parents, 

With a couple of weeks of school under our belts, we hope that your children are beginning to adjust to school and their new routine.  As a Kindergarten team, we would like to introduce the overarching focus of the 2013-2014 school year.  Together with the Kindergarten students, we will explore the world around us with the theme Looking Closely/ Je regarde de près.  This focus will allow us to slow down and really look at the details of whatever we are studying.  Each class will take a slightly different path, depending on the needs and interests of the students.  

As part of our investigations, we would like to introduce a yearlong project, I Am Unique/ Je suis Unique.  Building a classroom community is very important to us, and to the success of the students.   To help students build on their understanding of how each child is unique and special, we would like to create a classroom tree on which we can celebrate all of our interests. 

Please help your child to think about and carefully select 5 pictures that would show us their interests, their culture, and their relationships.   Let your child guide you in articulating these passions that are so important to them. The best things to choose are ones that evoke a story that your child is excited to tell.  Ask your child why he or she wants to share each object and what story they would like to tell.

Please do not send in pictures of toys, rather it is important to think of what your child is curious or very passionate about.  Pictures can be photos, magazine pictures or printed from the internet.  Please send in an envelope or ziplock bag with your child’s name printed on the back of each picture.  We will be hanging the pictures on our tree, so please do not send in objects. 

This project will evolve over the entire school year and will cover many learning outcomes in Language Arts, Social Studies and Math.  We are excited to see how it will develop as we Look Closely at ourselves and get to know our friends!
Please send the objects by Thursday, October 3. Thank you for your support as we begin this project.
Mme Corine, Mrs. Singbeil and Mme Stephanie
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